
A T T E N D A N C E  T H I S
W E E K

Monday 26th - Friday 30th June - Enterprise week
Tuesday 27th June - School trip to Dalby Forest
Wednesday 28th June - Year 5 trip to Joseph Rowntree school
Tuesday 4th July - Year 3/4  Sports day (am) Year 5/6 (pm) 
Thursday 6th July - EYFS/KS1 Sports day (am) 
Friday 7th July - GROVEFEST - PTA summer fair (5pm - 7.30pm)
Monday 10th July - Wednesday 12th July - Year 6 High Adventure
residential
Friday 21st July - School closes for summer holidays 

Thank you so much to all the parents who have contributed towards our whole school trip to Dalby Forest. We have
been bowled over by the generosity of so many who have given extra to pay for another child. If you haven't yet
contributed and are able to, we would much appreciate it.

Please can you let your class teacher know if you are able to help on the trip. We would really appreciate any
parents who are able to make their own way there, if the coaches are full. Your help will be gratefully received. It
should be a lovely day out for all (fingers crossed for good weather!)!
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Thank you to everyone who has signed up to help at the PTA summer fair. However, we are still desperately short of
volunteers and, as it stands, we will have to reduce the number of activities and stalls we can run. Please consider
volunteering for a slot. If lots of people do half an hour, or an hour, it will make a huge difference and make it a much
more enjoyable experience for everyone. 

Please complete the Google form if you are able to help: https://forms.gle/EbaTkVR1jxvix1sn8

We are also still looking for donations of teddies and items for a tombola stall. Please put any donations in the bucket
outside Blue class or you can drop them off at reception. Thank you!

GROVEFEST - 7th July
Help needed!

https://forms.gle/EbaTkVR1jxvix1sn8

